
BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS NOTICE FOR 

ASSESSOR’S OFFICE PAGE 

 

The Board of Assessment Appeals of the City of Waterbury will 

schedule hearings to hear appeals on regular Motor Vehicle 

Assessments of the 2024 Grand List. 

 

Application Forms will be available at www.waterburyct.org 

and in the Assessor’s office. 

 

The Assessor’s Office uses the MSRP (Manufacturer’s Suggested 

Retail Price) as of October 1, 2024 to determine the assessment 

of vehicles. Hearings are scheduled to begin September 3, 2025 

between the hours of 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. in the Assessor’s 

Office, City Hall Building, 235 Grand Street, Courtyard Level, 

Waterbury, CT  06702. 

 

For clarification or questions, please call the Assessor’s Office at 

203 – 574 – 6821. 

http://www.waterburyct.org/

